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Resolution of Recognition
FRED of the Month
WHEREAS, the function of a Board of Education is to strive for excellence in all phases of educational programs, and;

WHEREAS, the Hardin County Board of Education deems it fitting and proper that significant awards and honors be recognized by the Board, and;
WHEREAS, the Hardin County Board of Education believes in the work ethics and characteristics described in The Fred Factor by Mark Sanborn, and;

WHEREAS, the Hardin County Board of Education believes in these characteristics so greatly that it will recognize a FRED of the Month at its regularly scheduled meeting each month during the school year;

BE IT THEREFORE RESOLVED THAT the Hardin County Board of Education, meeting in regular session on February 17, 2011, does hereby recognize the following as FRED of the Month for December 2010:

Mrs. Joy Cox, resource teacher at Howevalley Elementary School.  Her nomination letter comes from Donna Propes, Howevalley Family Resource Center Coordinator:
“Mrs. Cox has a passion to help our students.   She is developing relationships with students who will always remember her compassion and her willingness to help.  She arranged for a student to attend an after school event by her sponsorship.  The student would have not been able to attend if not for her.  Before starting her teaching career, Mrs. Cox was a hair stylist.  She provided free haircuts for several Howevalley students and their siblings this past month.  She works closely with the FRC to provide referrals and arranged to help with holiday shopping for several students.   She has a big heart for children and a willingness to help them thrive.   The district is blessed to have her join us in helping students succeed.”
The Board extends its congratulations to Mrs. Cox for the recognition she has earned for herself and Hardin County Schools.
